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FCC Mail Room

2625 S Memorial Drive o 918664.4581
Suite A U 918.664.3066
Tulsa, OK 74129

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission

12h Street, SW
Washington, DC 20554

Attention: Audio Division, Media Bureau

Re: Capstar TX LLC; FRN: 001 9362953
Request to cancel STA - Notice of resumption of operations
KRBB (FM), 97.9 MHz, Wichita, KS, Faciiity ID No. 39902

Dear Ms. Dortch:
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On behalf of Capstar TX LLC, licensee of KRBB (FM), 97.9 MHz, Wichita,
KS, Facility ID No. 39902, (the Station"), this letter is to notify the Commission that the
Station has resumed operations with the facilities described by BLH-20060509AC1, as of
November 6, 2014. The Station had been operating pursuant to special temporary authority
granted on September22, 2014. (File No. BSTA-20140919AA0).

Please direct any inquiries regarding this matter to the undersigned.

Respectfully submitted,
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Troy G. Langham
FCC Engineering Supervisor
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